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Branch of Roadu ~

(602) 379-6782
_.
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Robert'J. Pate,' Chief,
*

i

Nuclear Materials' Safety and Safeguards Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory' Commission
Region'V +

1450 Marla Lane,cSuite 210
Walnut: Creek , Cali for_ nla 94596

Subject:' Reply to a Notice of Violation, Report No.90-01,
Docket No. 030-08577 License No. 02-18106-013

'
Dear Mr. Pate

The' enclosed reply to a Notice of_ Violation - w a's' s e n t- t o
'

-your Washington, D.C. Document Control Desk.

Should you require further action >cr information regarding
this " reply to violation", please call Gerald Evans, R.S.O.
at (602) 379-6782.

Sincerely,
,
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!
4g g ernon Palmer,

Area Road Engineer
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AllB 071990

Dranch of Roads
(602) 379-6782

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Agency
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

f Subject: Reply to a Notice of Violation, Report No. 90-01,4

Docket No. 030-00577 License No. 02-15106-01

Gentlemen

During an NRC inspection conduc'ted on May 14 and 16, 1990;:

one violation of NRC requirements was identified. The
violation involved the failure to perform physical
inventories at proper frequency (of every 6 months).

" Reply to Notice of Violation"

1) The -aason for the violation was due to a
misunderstanding of the regulation. It was thought that if
the gages were not in use, the -physical inventory was not
required.

8) Corrective steps are

The RSO (presently Gerald Evans) will conduct a
physical inventory before each 6 month period and place
a written recorc of the inventory in the license file.

3) Corrective steps taken are:

A. A physical inventory has been conducted (see
'

Enclosure A).

B. A copy of this letter is attached to the . front of
the nuclear license file marked "RSO read-

previous NRC violat ion -- responso and comply with
corrective actions".
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4) A physical inventory was conducted on May 21, 1990 and .;

recorded in the Nuclear License File kept at the Bureau s

of indian Affairs, Phoenix Area Office.

Should you require further.information or action on our;.
.' 'part concerning the " Reply to Violation", please call j

Gerald Evans R.S.O. at (602) 379-6702. 4

d
!!

Sincerely,

o

j CHARLEY JOHNSON j

'L ernon Palmeri V
Area Road Engineer

Enclosures
j

cc Nuclear File (2 copies) w/ enclosures |

!

GEVANS 08/06/90 H30\DOLGE-- .OO2- ,

|

.. !
i 1

i
'

1

) I

&

''

.

!
y

2

j'

e-,__,

r

r. d


